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16 September 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Years 8, 9 and 10 - Tutor Reading Programme – Book Amnesty 

As you will know, The Maiden Erlegh Tutor Programme ran in Years 7-9 last academic year, 

and we plan to roll this out to Years 10 and 11 this year too.  

Unfortunately, we are still missing copies of the tutor reading books which were not returned 

to form tutors at the end of our foreshortened summer term.  We are unable to launch this 

year’s programme until sufficient copies of the texts are available to distribute.  

Tutors have been reminding students to return texts and some have been handed in, but we 

now need your help! 

If you have a child in Years 8, 9 or 10, could you please ask them to have a thorough search 

at home for any tutor reading books they may have forgotten to return.  Copies can be 

returned to form tutors, heads of year, English teachers or placed in our ‘Amnesty Box’ in 

reception, no questions asked.  

All school copies are stamped with our school stamp inside the front cover.  

Thank you for your support with this matter; we look forward to launching this year’s 

programme in due course.  

 

Your sincerely 

  

Miss E Roberts  
Assistant Headteacher 
Reading Lead 
 

 


